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PLAYGROUND RENOVATION 

 
Residents of 103 and 105 West Lodge Avenue: 

Please note that: 
 
 

from September 14, 2021  
to October 18, 2021 

 

 
The renovations/replacement of the playground behind 
103 West Lodge will start on September 14, 2021. 

 
There will be noise, dust and dirt in the area for the 

duration of the project. To avoid injuries, please stay 
away from the construction zone.  

 
We apologize for the inconvenience.  

 
Should you have any questions or concerns please 

contact the West Lodge Office at: 416-537-2364 
 

 


